COUNCIL OF HIGHER SECONDARY EDUCATION,
MANIPUR

NOTIFICATION
Imphal, the 19™ February, 2024.

N0.2/74/98-HSC:/84 70 It is hereby notified for information to all Officers-in-Charge and
Supervising Officers of the ensuing Higher Secondary Examination, 2024 that the Bar
Code Packets being kept in the safe custody of the concerned Police Stations will be
kept in the safe custody of the respective Officer-in-Charge of the Examination Centres
with immediate effect. Therefore, they are requested to take up further necessary action
in this regard.

Further, they are requested to check the Bar Codes of all subjects properly
according to their allotted candidates and shortage/omission, found if any should be

informed to the Controller of Examinations immediately.
e

( Kh. Ashikumar)
Secretary,
Council of Hr. Sec. Edn.,

Manipur.

Copy to:
1. All the concerned Officer-in-Charge and Supervising Officer of the Exam. Centre.
2. All the Officer-in-Charge of the concerned Police Station for kind information and
necessary action.
3. IT Section for uploading the notification to the Council's Website
4. Guard file.



